Don't put your dick in that 3
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Just don't. Please don’t. Don't? Maybe? OK... Maybe don’t. Just
don’t. Well I mean . Almost have to with this one. It’s tempting. I
mean, do you really have to think about it... don't do it man. It’s
gold, but don’t. Don’t do it. don't do it. Take it. Or don’t. You
can but you shouldn't. It’ll probably result in an injury and an
arrest. Looks freaky. Don't do it. Don't do it. Not a good idea...
If you’re over and they are under, just don’t... Maybe but it'll
burn. Probably not in the shop anyway. Please don't. It would be a
very bad idea. Very sad. Neither of these is a good idea. Stay away.
Unless you're into that sort of thing... Some people learn the hard
way. Yeah... just don't. Run away. Apparently, it’s been done
before? Just don't. It’s not like the real thing. Fingers only.
Maybe just a kiss... but no further. Don’t. I really wouldn't
recommend it. Tempting. Maybe I should... Anything is possible if
you put you mind to it. I mean if it fits. No, don't. Don't do it,
man. Don’t you fucking dare. Don’t do it. Don't do it guys. It's the
first goddamn rule. Nooooo! Maybe just the tip? Not even for
science. Even if its polished smooth... Under no circumstance.
Definitely though. Nope. Though it sounds like a fun task. Looks
very inviting. When you crave something sweet. Don’t do it. I
wouldn’t recommend it. Tempting, but... don't. This question never
ends well... Please don't. Probably shouldn’t. I don't know. Maybe I
should? Please don’t. You can have a go if you think you’re man
enough. Just please don't. Please no. Not even once. I'm warning
you... I don’t care what it’s called. Just don’t. Tempting, but
don’t. No, I most certainly will not. Unless you’re looking for a
good time. It wouldn’t feel great. Don’t. Just don’t. It looks
tempting, but don’t. Don't do it. Think of the children... Please
don’t. That’s really disturbing. Just a precaution. How many times
do I have to tell you? It’s not what you think it is, I swear.
Seriously don't. I mean, unless you're feeling adventurous? I don’t
care how festive you’re feeling. Don’t do it. Could get bitten. I’m
serious, don’t. But actually do, because it’s sexy. No. Just don’t.
Don’t do it. Beware. But it's so shiny... It’s not gonna be very
cool. Damn... If you know what’s good for you, you won't! Don't.
Some people might dig it. Please don't. Really oughtn’t. don't do
it. Not a good idea. Please don't. Don’t do it. Not big enough. No
one was around. No. Just no. I mean you could try. Do you want
splinters? Not a good idea. Please don't. Its gonna sting. Fur might
stick to you. Sweet! But no. Don't. I wouldn't recommend it. Hmmm.
Please don’t. Wait it out, life gets better. If you've heard the
stories, you know its not a good idea. I wouldn't if I were you...
No no. Don’t put it in there... It wouldn't be good... Unless you
like it toothy... It wont lead anywhere. Just no. You may not get it
back. Don't even think about it. You can, but don’t say I didn’t
warn you. DO NOT! Please don't, it's just not right. Try it, I dare
you. Just don’t. The thing, don’t even try. The shape is strange
otherwise I would. No amount of lube will ever make that
comfortable. Probably shouldn't. You know someone has thought of
it... Don’t. Just don’t. Don’t put your dick in that.
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